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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 2 
 

NOVEMBER 14, 2023 
 

 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Due to technical issues with the RFx system, all Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for 
the Scenario 3B Transmission Main Rehabilitation Construction Manager at Risk are to 
be emailed to heather.roye@phoenix.gov by 12 PM (Arizona time), on Friday, November 
17, 2023. 
 
Any SOQs received after 12 PM on November 17, 2023, will be disqualified.  
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 

 
 
 
Heather Roye 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 
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